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From: Gareth McCaffrey 
Sent: Sunday, 23 October 2022 8:46 PM
To: Merger Authorisations
Subject: Gareth McCaffrey: MA1000021 – submission

I believe that having more companies being able to offer coverage network where only Telstra has coverage. Allows 
the opportunity for people to save money and have a choice with their provider rather than having to be with one 
telecom provider over the other. 
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